
 
 
25 July 2011 
 
 
Dear Representative: 
 
On behalf of the Alliance for Worker Freedom (AWF), an organization established 
in 2003 to combat anti-worker legislation and promote free and open labor markets, 
I urge you to support H.R. 2587, the Protecting Jobs from Government Interference 
Act. This legislation prevents the National Labor Relations Board (NLRB) from 
instructing companies where they can and cannot operate within the United States.   
 
At a time when more than 14 million workers are unemployed, Congress must pass 
H.R. 2587 to limit the radical, job-killing NLRB. This bill will reassure America’s job 
creators and expedite their plans to return workers from the unemployment line to 
the factory line.  
 
The NLRB’s decision to issue a legal complaint that will potentially force the Boeing 
Company to relocate production of 787 Dreamliners is indicative of the job-killing 
regulations proposed by this Board. The National Labor Relations Act was never 
meant to allow the NLRB to dictate where a business can setup shop. 
 
South Carolina, a right-to-work state, created an environment for Boeing to develop 
and grow uninhibited by Big Labor. South Carolina should not be punished for its 
ability to attract investment. Boeing and every other company should unquestionably 
have the right to open offices or plants in the state that offers the best opportunities 
for growth and job creation. 
 
The federal government should not stand in the way of our job creators when 
families from South Carolina to Alaska are suffering and the unemployment rate is 
once again nearing ten percent.  
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We encourage you to use every tool available to stop the NLRB from implementing 
policies to appease Big Labor at the expense of workers, businesses and our 
economy. The Protecting Jobs from Government Interference Act will reign-in the 
NLRB and allow business to decide how and where they operate and create jobs.  
 
It is for these reasons that I urge you to pass H.R. 2587, the Protecting Jobs from 
Government Interference Act. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Christopher Prandoni 
Executive Director 
 
 
 


